$eeizcommunimy

Autumn/winter fashion weeks launched

The fashion landscape of South Africa is set to receive a major nip and tuck with the announcement of two new world-class
fashion weeks. The events fill a long standing gap in the fashion calendar for an Autumn/Winter fashion week to bring
South Africa in line with the international fashion calendar. The Autumn/Winter Fashion Weeks will take place in March
2007 under the titles: Cape Town Fashion Week and Jo'burg Fashion Week. The events will run within days of each other
to allow greater access by foreign media and trade. These events are being organized by Leisureworx and are separate
from the SA Fashion Week brand.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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